
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—continued. Oi

c*
Date of Order,

Debtor's Name. Address. Description. Court. No. ^Seeting!™' Hour' Place> ^nmlnation? n°ur- place> f or Surnmary
Administration.

•
Jones, Walter Henry

Pearce, Albert ...

"Wilton, Maurice
Johnson Burt

Crofsley, John

•Gowling, George

Live/sedge, Thomas...

Residing and carrying on
business at 41, Bishop-
street, lately carrying on
business at Market Hall-
buildings, West Orchard,
and formerly residing
and carrying on business
at 64, Vine-street, all in
the city of Coventry, in
the county of Warwick

Residing at Greenwood-
buildings, Grange-road,
Soothill Upper, near
Batley, in the county of
York, and carrying on
business at 22, Bradford-
road, Batley aforesaid

5, Princess-parade, Kings-
ton-road, Teddington,
Middlesex

Residing at Willaston,
near Chester, in the
county of Chester, and
carrying on business at
25, Stanley-street, Liver-
pool, in the county of
Lancaster, and having a
branch office at Smith-
field Market, Birmingham,
in the county of Warwick

1, Granville - avenue,
Whalley Range, Man-
chester, Lancashire

Residing and carrying on
business at 7, Fairbridge-
street, Middlesbrough, in
the county of York

Fruiterer and
Fishmonger

Coach Builder ...

Butcher's Manager

Fruit Merchant
and Commission
Agent

Plumber ...

Master Painter
and Paperhanger

Coventry

Dewsbury

Kingston,
Surrey

Liverpool

Manchester ..

Middlesbrough

12
of 1906

24
of 1906

30
of 1906

69
of 1906

82
of 1906

18
of 1906

Oot. 24, 1906

Oct. 24, 1906

Oct. 24, 1906

Oct. 25, 1906

Oct. 24, 1906

Oct. 26, 1906

11 A.M.

10.30 A.M.

12.30 P.M.

12 noon

2.30 P.M.

12.30 F.M.

Official Receivers
Offices, 8, High-
street, Coventry

0

Official Receiver's
Offices, Bank-
chamber?, Corpora-
tion-street, Dews-
bury

132, York - road,
Westminster Bridge,
S.E.

Offices of Official
Ueceiver, 35, Vic-
toria-street, Liver-
pool

Official Receiver's
Offices, Byrom-
street, Manchester

Official Receiver's
Office, 8, Albert-
road, Middles-
brough

Nov. 5, 1906

Nov. 6, 1906

Nov. 6, 1906

Oct. 29, 1906

Oct. 26, 1906

Oct. 26, 1906

2.30 P.M.

2P.M.

2.30 P M.

11 A.M.

10 A.M.

10.30 A.M.

County Hall,
Coventry

County Court-
house, Dews-
bury

Court - house,
Kingston,

Surrey

Court - house,
Government -
buildings, Vic-
toria - si ret t,
Liverp ol

Court - house,
Quay - street,
Manchester

Court • house,
Wilson • street
West, Middles-
brough
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Oct. 10, 1906


